
For favour of publication:                Dated: 22-10-2024 

MOST URGENT 

PRESS NOTE 

Due to interconnection work of newly laid loop line in 800 mm dia Naraina Main 
near Rajouri Garden Metro Station Pillar No. 415, the water supply in the following areas 
shall not be available/ available at low pressure on 25.10.2024 w.e.f 10:00 A.M. to 10:00 
PM, i.e. 12 Hrs.  
  
Affected areas are: - 
 

Inder Puri, Maya Puri, Toda Pur Village, Dasghara, C-Block JJR, Naraina Village, 
Naraina Vihar, Krishi Kunj, Mansarovar Garden, Ramesh Nagar, MES & command area 
of Kirti Nagar UGR, HMP Colony. 
  

The residents of the above said areas are advised to store adequate water in 
advance as per their requirement during the shutdown period. The residents are also 
advised to make judicious use of water. The water tanker will be available at following 
telephone numbers: 
  

1. Water Emergency Punjabi Bagh: - 25223658 

2. Water Emergency Shivaji Enclave: - 25193140 / 25174140 

3. Water emergency Paschim Vihar: - 25281197 

4. Central Control Room: - 1916, 23538495 

 
Inconvenience to the public is regretted. 

*********** 
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“STOP CORONA; Wear Mask, Follow Physical Distancing, Maintain Hand Hygiene” 

 
 


